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Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Taking the next steps towards career success 

6th Form Open Evening, Wednesday 13 February 2019, 4.30–6.30 pm 

 
Our students are reaching the final months of their secondary education.  This is a 
time for focus on studies, hard work and being sure that your child has plans in 
place for their next stage of learning. 
 
Your child is working hard to obtain great results and will have to decide where to 
study next in order to achieve their career goals and employment ambitions. 
 
We believe that it is important for your child to use the next two years to gain as 
much work experience and understanding of their future chosen industry as 
possible. Employers want qualifications and experience matched with a positive ‘I 
can do that’ attitude. 
 
Our success rates for our small but thriving sixth form indicate that we are 
amongst the highest achieving providers of Further Education in England. 
 
If your child is thinking about a future career that needs an understanding of 
Business, Health & Social Care, Performing Arts or Sport – we have an 
excellent offer for them, complimented by A level courses including Applied 
Science, Art, Psychology and Food Science & Nutrition. 
 
We would be delighted if you could join us at our special Open Evening on 
Wednesday 13 February.  This event will set out what exactly they can expect by 
joining our Sixth Form and be assured that they will be taking their first steps 
towards a successful future. 
 
We hope you will join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Strong 
Principal 


